
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

CITY OF FOSTER CITY 
TRAFFIC REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Traffic Review 

Committee, scheduled to be held on the 24th day of June, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom, 

HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING will be held on the 29th day of 

July, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom. 

 

 

 

         

Dante Hall         Date 
Assistant City Manager 
 

Dante Hall (Jun 10, 2021 15:54 PDT)
Dante Hall Jun 10, 2021

https://adobecancelledaccountschannel.na1.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAArOgXC_XHgjWA_wkgDXvgHM5hGVWYDr2k

		2021-06-10T15:54:07-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Sign




